Rev. Kim's Sat Nov 16 Speech in New York City

Michael Balcomb
November 13, 2013

Dear Brothers and Sisters,
We are excited to welcome Rev. Young Hwi Kim to New York City this Saturday, November 16 at the
New Yorker Hotel Grand Ballroom (program starts at 10:00 AM, doors open at 9:00 AM). We are also
excited to see how many brothers and sisters have committed to greet True Mother’s representative and to
receive his message.
However, we are already nearing capacity for this event. We currently have 569 online registrations, and
the maximum seating capacity is just 600 due to fire code restrictions. Moreover, we do not even have an
overflow room due to other events going on in the hotel and the Manhattan Center at the very same time.
We searched all day on Tuesday for an alternate venue, but have concluded that the Grand Ballroom is
still best option.
Based on this situation, we are applying the following guidelines to ensure a smooth program:

1. Online registration is now officially closed.

2. Attendees will be asked for a $10.00 admission fee to help cover the cost of the event.

3. The minimum age limit for attending the event is 16 years and older.

4. Those who registered will have priority for seating. It's best to arrive as early as possible.
Those who did not register may not be able to be seated.

5. Translation will be provided in Japanese (members should bring their own FM radios).

6. The entire program will be recorded and a video version will be available for those who are
unable to participate in person this time.

Thank you for adjusting your plans according to these guidelines for this important event!

God Bless you and your families,
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Dr. Michael Balcomb
President, FFWPU-USA



